ATOSSCOM

Association of Terminal
Operators, Stevedoring, and
Shipping Companies of
Micronesia

Greetings ATOSSCOM members:

At ATOSSCOM’s executive meeting on March 13-14, the
executive committee has agreed and finalized the dates for our
45 annual conference on Saipan, Northern Mariana Islands.

This year’s annual conference will be held from August 1-2,
2018. Please consider booking your airline reservations in
advance of the meeting.

In the next few weeks, we will also be sending you
additional event information including registration, topics for
your consideration/feedback for our agenda, accommodations, car
rentals, visitor information, and sponsorship opportunities.

As always, thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,

Mich::i;lemapan

ATOSSCOM President



